
 

 

OTO 032/2022 

          May 11, 2022 
 

Subject:  Renewal for the term of Members of the Audit Committee 
 
To:  The President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

One to One Contacts Public Company Limited would like to report a resolution of the 

Meeting of the Board of Directors No. 5/2022 that was held on May 11, 2022. The 

Meeting resolved to appoint Dr. Pakorn Apaphan, has renewed the term members of 

Audit Committee whose term, and to be the Chairman of the Audit Committee was due 

as members of Audit Committee for another term for 3 years. 

The Audit Committee is as follows; 

1. Dr. Pakorn Apaphant  Chairman of the Audit Committee 

2. Dr. Chuket Ounjitti  Member of the Audit Committee 

3. Mr. Pattarakit Techasikarn Member of the Audit Committee 

 

Kindly be informed accordingly. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
(Mr. Kanawuthi Wattanadhirach)             
Chairman of the Executive Committee and Chief Executive Officer 

 






